Cynulliad Cenedlaethol Cymru National Assembly for Wales



Darren Millar AM Chair Public Accounts Committee National Assembly for Wales Cardiff Bay CF99 1NA

Your ref:

Our ref: PO418&422/RB/AD

20 February 2013

Dear Daver

Thank you for your letters of 14 and 18 February regarding the Committee timetable. The Business Committee considered your response, alongside that of the other committees at its meeting on 19 February.

Having taken into account the responses received from all committees, we agreed that the Public Accounts Committee should continue to be allocated time to meet every week on a Tuesday morning and on alternate Thursdays, using the slots allocated to the Finance Committee which they will not require for the summer term. We are pleased to note that you and the Committee supported this approach on a trial basis.

Rosemary Butler AM, Presiding Officer

Bae Caerdydd Caerdydd CF99 1NA Cardiff Bay Cardiff

CF99 1NA